
  

 

 

 

CIRCULAR NO: 52/25 
 

AD/7/4/68/1 
 

29 April 2025 

 

TO :   OFFICIAL CONTACTS OF MEMBER GOVERNMENTS 
  [Australia, Cook Islands, Federated States of Micronesia, Fiji, French Polynesia, Kiribati, Nauru,  

New Caledonia, New Zealand, Niue, Palau, Papua New Guinea, Republic of the Marshall Islands, 

Samoa, Solomon Islands, Tonga, Tuvalu, and Vanuatu] 

 

FROM :   DR FILIMON MANONI, PACIFIC OCEAN COMMISIONER 

 

SUBJECT  :   VACANCY NOTICE: OCEAN ENGAGEMENT OFFICER 
 

 

 The Pacific Islands Forum is advertising this international position based at the 

Secretariat, Suva, Fiji initially with a projected move to its soon-to-be official base in Palau. 

 

2. The position will significantly help to improve the capacity of the Pacific Ocean 

Commission to deliver on its objectives and short, medium and long-term strategic plans, 

including the movement of OPOC to Palau, as agreed by Forum Leaders.  

 

3. The international vacant position is titled the Ocean Engagement Officer. 

 

4. As per the vacancy advertisement, the application deadline for this position is 5pm 

Friday 30 May 2025 (Fiji Time). 

 

5. Members’ assistance in sharing this information with their networks would be greatly 

appreciated. 
 

 

 

 

 
Dr Filimon Manoni 

Pacific Ocean commissioner 
attach. 

 

cc: 

Forum Resident Missions, Suva  

Annex 1: Ocean Engagement Officer advert 

Annex 2: Ocean Engagement Officer info pack 


